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PLAN REVIEW 
Date: December 24, 2013 

Project Name: West Weber Elementary 

Project Address:4178 West 900 South, Ogden  

Contractor/Contact:Paul Feser 801-743-1300/ paulifesor@nV5.com  

Fee(s): 
Plan Review N/A N/A N/A $0.00

Residential 417.00 per residence or unit N/A $0.00

Commercial $18.00 per 1000 square feet 0.018 $0.00

Industrial $9.00 per 1000 square feet 0.009 $0.00

Total Due $0.00

Fee Notice: 

Weber Fire District has various fees associated with plan reviews, and inspections.  Please be prepared to 

make payments at the time of inspections or when you pick up your approved plans. Impact Fees are due 

prior to taking out a building permit.  Make checks payable to: Weber Fire District. 

 

 

Status:  MAKE CORRECTIONS- WRITTEN RESPONSE REQUIRED. 

 

AS THIS IS A PUBLIC SCHOOL, THE UTAH STATE FIRE MARSHAL’S OFFICE HAS 

JURISDICTION OVER THIS PROJECT. A COMPLETE SET OF PLANS MUST BE 

SUBMITTED TO THEIR OFFICE FOR REVIEW AND APPROVAL.  CONTACT UTAH 

STATE FIRE MARSHAL’S OFFICE AT 801-284-6350. 

 

 Comments: 

Although this project is under the jurisdiction of the Utah State Fire Marshal’s office, the 

Weber Fire District requests that the following be provided during construction as the 

District is the responding agency in the event of an emergency at the project location: 

 

1. Provide a copy of all comments from the Utah State Fire Marshal’s office to the District. 

2. All required fire hydrants be in working condition prior to any combustible construction 

beginning on site. 

3. Fire access shall be provided through the project to all areas of the project site. 

4. A temporary address marker shall be provided that is visible from the street. 

 
Every effort has been made to provide a complete and thorough review of these plans. This review DOES NOT 

relieve the owner, contractor and/or developer from compliance with any and all applicable codes, and standards.  

 

Any change or revision of this plan will render this review void and will require submittal of the new, or revised, 

layout for fire department review. If you have any questions, please contact me at 801-782-3580.   
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